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General Comment 

This draft letter should not be finalized and issued. The need to clarify regulatory expectations for the 
insertion of Lead Test Assemblies in operating reactor cores should be achieved through appropriate 
regulatory processes, NOT via a letter to the industry trade group. This letter is an inappropriate means for 
communicating regulatory expectations on safety regulations that are critical for protecting industry workers 
and the public. 
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